
To whom it may concern 

 

We have had the pleasure of working with Annabelle Edwardson on many occasions over the last 

couple of years when hosting the Expedit Johannesburg Regional Quarterly and End of Year Awards. 

 

Annabelle was part of the Audio Visual team. She was in charge of setting up and running the AV part 

of the show for us. 

 

We very quickly appreciated Annabelle’s eye for detail, quality and design as she would make 

suggestions to tweak or enhance part of our power point presentation but keeping with in our 

Expedit visual brand standards. 

 

During our Awards Annabelle was on the AV desk operating the sound – playing our selected edited 

tracks and cueing for each Award as the winner was announced and went up on stage to receive 

their award. As editing/ cutting a track was not one of my strengths, Annabelle would often quietly 

go in and tidy them up, or redo them completely – thus maintaining our high standard of delivery. 

 

As you can see by Annabelle’s high standards and great understanding of the Expedit Brand, we very 

quickly came to appreciate having hr on board as part of the AV team. 

 

We have loved having Annabelle on the AV desk and part of the Awards night whenever possible. We 

will miss her, and do wish her well in her travels but most of all thank her for her efforts, attitude, 

obliging nature and great work. 
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